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Mr. Gad, shalom. 

We are pleased to announce that on 3/7/2022, our committee, on the recommendation of Avraham 

Huli, decided to award the late Herbert Growald the “Jewish Rescuers Citation” as a tribute to his 

work to save Jews from the Nazis and their aides in the Holocaust. His bravery is an inspiration to us. 

We'll come with you with things about giving the signal. 

The “Jewish Rescuers Citation” was founded in 2011 by the Committee to Honor the Bravery of Jewish 

Rescuers in the Holocaust-era and the World Center of B’nai Brith in order to correct the misguided 

public consciousness as if Jews were not engaged in saving their brothers in the Holocaust-era.  To 

date, it has been decided to award the citation to honor some 600 rescuers who operated in France, 

Hungary, Greece, Germany, Slovakia, Yugoslavia, Russia, Poland, Ukraine, Lithuania, the Czech 

Republic, Italy, Latvia, Austria, Romania, Belgium, Morocco, Algeria, Denmark and the Netherlands 

under the Nazi regime or their allies, while risking their lives. 

We are available at your disposal for any questions. 

Sincerely 

Allan Schneider, Director of the B’nai Brith World Center and Secretary of the sub-committee for the  

“Jewish Rescuers Citation” 
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